EGM Tuesday 22nd January 2013

The Extraordinary General Meeting held at London South Bank University on Tuesday 22nd January 2013 was attended by representatives of the following affiliated clubs: 

Capital Tri, Crystal Palace, Ful-on Tri, Hillingdon, Kingfisher, London Fields, Met Police, Serpentine, Trent Park, Windmilers and Windrush. 

The following committee was appointed for the 2013 season.

President - John Lunt

Chair - Alan Spelling 

Vice chair - John Petrides 

Secretary - Steve Newell 

Treasurer - Martin Shipp 

Technical Officer - Andrzej Warhaftig 

assisted by Peter Lambert 

Coaching Officer - Karl Grainger

Senior Series Coordinator - Toby Head 

Junior Series Coordinator - Phil Taylor

Junior Squad - Tom Chant

Assisted by Sheila Horsman 

Communications - Jennie Male 

Assisted by Sally Kidson 

Web site administrator - Pierre Larsson 

Assisted by Chris Skinner 

Partnership Officer - Rohan Byles 

Para Tri co-ordinator - Dave Clyne

Club Communications - Lynda Chase

Academy - James Beckinsale

Regional Officials Co-ordinator - Alan Spelling

Representative on TE Council - John Petrides

The position of "Volunteer Coordinator" remained unfilled and volunteers are still being sought for this important role.

The committee will meet on Tuesday 12th March 2013 at London South Bank University at 7 p.m.

Steve Newell

(Secretary)
